General Public Comment-group 2



From:

Leon Popa (manehead@g.ucla.edu) Sent You a Personal Message

LATE

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 11:57 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Leon Popa 1027 S. Hudson Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90019 manehead@g.ucla.edu (323) 473-2831

From: Nicole Taylor (passionflr2@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent:

Friday, March 10, 2023 12:19 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Nicole Taylor PO Box 1111 Pacifica, CA 94044 passionflr2@yahoo.com (916) 742-1075

From: Laura Herndon (laura.herndon@disney.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 2:04 PM

To: sbcol

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Laura Herndon 3311 W Alameda Ave Burbank, CA 91505 laura.herndon@disney.com (818) 560-1041

From: Randy Baker (reggaeworkforce@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent:

Friday, March 10, 2023 2:16 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Randy Baker 250 S Rose Drive #6 Placentia, CA 92870 reggaeworkforce@yahoo.com (714) 231-6175

From: Todd Hack (thack86@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 2:21 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Todd Hack 1846 Burley Wood Ln Chula Vista, CA 91913 thack86@gmail.com (619) 405-2245

From: Henry Schlinger (hschling@hankschlinger.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 3:32 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Henry Schlinger 1755 W. Mountain St. Glendale, CA 91201 hschling@hankschlinger.com (818) 726-9351

From: Ernie Walters (ernwalt@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 3:24 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Ernie Walters 2437 Tartarian Way Union City Ca, CA 94587 ernwalt@aol.com (510) 579-2851

From: Mark Glasser (mark7glasser@ca.rr.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 3:49 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Mark Glasser 3660 Bary Ave Los Angeles, CA 90066 mark7glasser@ca.rr.com (310) 333-3333